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The last few months have been quite busy... however that's no excuse for not keeping all of you
informed about what's happening within this ministry. | have been slack and | apologize.

Bogalusa was a great success. | am always a bit apprehensive when we have a building project
about who will come help. Emanuel Baptist was blessed to have just the right amount of the right
people show up and really show out for God. | am humbled that He allows me to have just a small
part on such a vital ministry. There were people from at least ten states including all the way from
California. A special thank you goes out to California Chapel Builders and Richard and Robin
Wharton. Also to Jay and Lisa Weidner and Cornerstone Mission Builders. Both of these ministries
are worthy of your support. | would also like to thank Ebenezer Baptist Church in Wiggins MS for all
their help a great church full of great people with servant's hearts.

| was blessed to be able to get a travel trailer in July, right before we went to Faith Baptist in
Greenwood, Indiana. It has been a real asset to the ministry. After pulling this 31" trailer around the
country for a few months, | am aware that my 10 year old Toyota with 180,000 miles is a bit tired. |
am seeking Gods direction to another truck that will better suit the needs of the ministry. Please
pray with me about this.

We are actively working on all of the upcoming projects you see listed here. The project in Grand
Bay Alabama should be a lot of fun. This will be an interior renovation where we will remove some
walls and install a new kitchen to create a fellowship hall out of a classroom building. Pastor Steve
Merritt has graciously extended the in vitiation for us to “come over and help.” We look forward to
a lot of participation... after all, who wouldn’t want to visit the Gulf Coast in January?

2016 has been a great year so far and 2017 is shaping up to be just as busy. Please pray with us
for God is already preparing the people’s hearts for the work. Won't you partner with us spiritually
by praying, physically by helping, and financially by supporting?

SOME NEW DATES...

January 5-19, 2017 (yes, start and end on Thursday) The Baptist Chapel, Grand Bay, Alabama...
Interior renovation of education/fellowship building

March 4-18, 2017 Two Grey Hills, New Mexico.  Erect metal building
July 8-29, 2017 Tegucigalpa, Honduras (2)two week crews, overlapping one week

September 2-16, 2017 Two Grey Hills, New Mexico. Interior of metal building
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Travel Schedule 2016/2017:

October 29-Nov. 12th
Building project
San Luis Potosi, Mexico

January 5-19th
The Baptist Chapel
Grand Bay , Alabama

March 4-18th
Two Grey Hills, New Mexico

July 8-29th
Building Project
Tegucigalpa, Honduras

September 2-16th
Building Project
Two Grey Hills, New Mexico
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